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May 29, 2019

Maram Abed, Agent
Ableen, LLC

2532 W. Fond du Lac Av.
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Abed:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 14, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for a Food Dealer and Weights & Measures

licenses for “Hot Spot Discount” at 2532 W. Fond du Lac Av. based upon concentration and
aldermanic testimony.

On Wednesday, May 29, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Food Dealer and Weights & Measures license
applications based upon concentration and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
j E%r
Clerk
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Angelica Davis
826 Blake Ave.
South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Ms. Davis:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 14, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s License based upon the
police report. The vote was approved by a vote of four (4) ayes and one (1) no.

On Wednesday, May 29, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the

Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s License based upon the police
report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
TAMES R. KI
Ciwy Clerk
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Charles Robb
15111 W. Wadsworth Rd.
Wadsworth, IL 60083

Dear Mr. Robb:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 14, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s License based upon the
police report. The vote was approved by a vote of four (4) ayes and one (1) no.

On Wednesday, May 29, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the

Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s License based upon the police
report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
JAMESR.
City/Clerk
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